

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-7166 www.cngc.com

March 21, 2014

Mr. Steven V. King Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Advice No. CNG/W14-03-01

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed for filing is the following tariff sheet to become effective with service on and after May 1, 2014:

Seventy-Fifth Revision Sheet No. 500, Canceling Seventy-Fourth Revision Sheet No. 500

The tariff revision identifies the actual rate charged to customers in the City of Bellingham. The tariff also provides a footnote explaining the difference between the customer's billed rate and the city ordinance rate.

Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at (509) 734-4593.

Sincerely,

Michael Parvinen

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Attachment